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Dear Dr. Anderson: 

Battery "K". 1st C.A. 
A.P. O. Number 836 
c/ o Postmaster 
New Orleans• La. 

Just a few lines to find out how you are gett.ing along and 
to thank you for sending the service bulletin to me down here. 
It is very intereeting for the boys m,ray from home to know \'lhere 
and how the folks and friendg are. 

Since I left there about two years ago I have h:"1.d quite a 
few experience8, both bad and good and as a whole rf!ally enjoyed 
myself. It b a lot of tmc·ourgement th0t1gh to lo0k back on some 
of the pleasent times that w"re hf',n. ther� and to look forvrn.rd to 
more after this is over. 

Because of ceneorship regulations, I can't tell you anything 
of the place that I am in so there really ien 1 t much to wri tf! 
about. Just wanted you to know '·how much I a-µpreciate the bulletin 
that is being �ent. 

Pleastt give my regards to Mr. and Mrs. Phillips, Mr. and 
Mrs. DeGraff and the choir members. 

Sincerely, 
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AFTER B DAYS RETURN TQ 

Pvt Edwa�d N. Bradford, 7004267 
Battery "K", J Eit c. A 
A.P.O. No. 8�6, c/o Postmaster 
New Orleans, La, 
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VIA AIR MAIL 

Dr. Jack Anderson 
North Adams Stre�t 
Tallahassee, 
Florida 
U.S.A. 


